From: Beverly Edwards

Sent: Saturday, August 17, 2024 11:07 AM

To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: Re: Net Metering

Please post my comment on Docket 22-060.

From: Beverly Edwards

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 8:51 PM

To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: Net Metering

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Dear Members of the PUC,

In the interest of promoting more cost-effective energy generation in NH, it is essential to
ensure that our state continues to support local, affordable, distributed energy generation.
Net metering is one of the best ways to support and facilitate that.

For that reason, | am writing this appeal to you. It is imperative for NH to wean itself from its
dependence on burning fuels that produce air pollution in our state and the greenhouse
gas emissions that drive increasingly destructive and costly storms.

Please support Net Metering and its valuable role, assisting in the use of clean energy in
NH.

Beverly Edwards
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